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January 27, 2009

Mr. Peter Corr
Warner-Lambert Company
2800 Plymouth Rd.

Ann Arbor MI 48105

Dear Sir/Madam:

The State Tax Commission has received a resolution from City Of Ann Arbor requesting revocation of
the real and personal property component(s) of industrial facilities exemption certificate number 2002-014
issued to Warner-Lambert Company, located at 2800 Plymouth Rd..

As required by Section 15(3) of Public Act 198 of 1974, as amended, the State Tax Commission is
offering the certificate holder the opportunity for a hearing regarding this revocation. A request to
schedule a hearing must be received by this office in writing not later than 30 days from the date of
this letter. Evidence verifying that the facility continues to qualify for the industrial facility abatement
must be provided.

If a written response is not received within the allowed timeframe, the State Tax Commission will issue
an Order of Revocation effective December 30, 2009, for the 2010 tax year.

Sincerely,
/@W

Kelli Sobel, Executive Secretary
State Tax Commission

By Certified Mail
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